

Heyford Park School Camp Road Upper Heyford Bicester OX25 5HD T. 01869 232203

E. office@heyfordparkfreeschool.org Executive Head of Primary: Sarah Nickelson Executive Head Teacher Secondary: Craig Thomas

20th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Invitation to the Heyford Park School Secondary Open Evening

It is my great pleasure to invite you and your children, currently in Year 5 or 6, to the Heyford Park School Secondary Open Evening. The event will take place on Thursday 26th September from 6.00pm – 8.00pm.

The Open Evening is an exciting opportunity for you to find out more about our excellent offer at Heyford Park School.

At 6.00pm, there will be an introductory talk from Mr Andrew Binnington (Head of School – Secondary) and Mrs Victoria Wallington (Deputy Head – Secondary). Following this, you will be able to tour both sites and speak with members of our teaching staff and student body.

At Heyford Park School, we are unapologetically ambitious about what our students can achieve. We have exceptionally high standards of behaviour, and promote a calm, ordered and supportive environment where relationships flourish between staff and students. We are a small school, which means we know each student as an individual. Our overarching aim is that students leave us as hard-working, confident, and responsible young people, equipped with the academic qualifications and character to achieve success for life.

I recognise that choosing a secondary school for your child is a big decision. Should you require any further information, or if you would like to organise a visit to the school, then please do not hesitate to be in contact.

I look forward to meeting you on Thursday 26th September.

Best regards,

Mr A Binnington

Head of School - Secondary